
Miss Agnes Sahagian 
40 Central Street 
Nashua~ New Hampshire 03060 

Dear Miss Sahagian: 

August 31, 1977 

~Je greatly appreciate the renewal of your stewardship 

of Saint Vartan, and your gift of $100 (one hundred dollars) 

for that purpose. 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 

cc. Sts. Vartanantz Armenian Church 
Chelmsford, f.tass. 


